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A Step Towards Free Transit for Middle and High School 
Students 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on February 22, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the TTC Board request the Chief Executive Officer to: 

1. Report back to the TTC Board at or before its May 16, 2024 meeting on the scope of 
a pilot program for the school year 2024-25 to provide free transit tickets to the four 
public and separate school boards for Middle School and Secondary School field trips 
using existing spare capacity, subject to reasonable date, time and location 
restrictions established by the TTC and to reasonable reporting requirements.  

2. Engage with School Boards and Get on the Bus to create an education module that 
develops student skills, confidence, etiquette and fare compliance when riding the 
TTC, and request that school groups which access the free school trip program 
complete said training before (or, if necessary, within one month after) their trip. 


